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JANUARY NEWS 2017  

Happy New Year! 
CONGRATULATIONS to Molly and Piper who were the Irving  

Holiday Card winners here at Bayview this year. Well done girls!  

They both received Toys R Us gift cards as their prize. 

 

 
HOT LUNCH/MILK – Our hot lunch and milk program will begin again next week on Tuesday     
January 17th. Please ensure your child continues to have a lunch for the remainder of this week. 
 
 
 

WINTER WEATHER – It is cold out there!  Pease remember to send your child to school with the 
proper outdoor clothing. Warm jackets, scarves, snow pants, mittens and boots are necessary for 
our cold days. Students will also be participating in snow- shoeing during their Phys. Ed time, 
therefore proper winter dress is required as we would like all students to enjoy getting outside 
and experiencing the benefits of snowshoeing. 
 

 
PROPER CLOTHING ATTIRE - Please remember when your child comes to school they are dressed 

appropriately to learn and take part in activities. The district has a strict dress code policy on 

proper clothing to be worn by both staff and students.  The New Brunswick Schools Act requires 

students to come to school neat, tidy and properly dressed. Tops must have backs and fronts 

that completely cover undergarments.  Pants, shorts and skirts need to fit properly so that 

private areas or undergarments do not show. As well, clothing should not bear any offensive 

slogans or logos and hats and hoods should be removed upon entering the school.  If you have 

any questions or need clarification regarding the policy, please refer to the district website or 

contact the school. 

 
SNOWLINE- Anglophone South School District has an inclement weather hotline. The number is     
643-SNOW (7669). It will let you know if school is cancelled and/or buses are delayed. 
 
 

BAKE SALE – Our winter Bake Sale will take place on Wednesday January 25th. If you are able to 
send in some baked goods to support this fundraiser it would be greatly appreciated! Items can 
be individually wrapped or in groups of 2 or 3. Remember we are a nut free facility    Thank you 
in advance for your support! 
 
 

BUCKET FILLERS – In January we will focus on Tolerance/Acceptance. At Bayview students will 

work to include everyone and be welcoming so all members of the class and school feel they 

belong. Visit www.101bucketfillers.com for more information about the Bucket Filling program 

 

Grade 5 Intensive French & English Classes – The flip for the Grade 5 Intensive French and 4/5 

English classes will happen Monday, February 6th. Teachers are getting ready for the transition 

and will continue the conversations with their students to make the transition a smooth one.  

Any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Jan 19th – K Orientation 

12:30 pm  – 2:00 pm 

 

Jan 25th – Bake Sale 
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